
1

From: Department of Infrastructure, Transport, Regional Development, Communications 

and the Arts <infrastructure.noreply@govcms.gov.au> on behalf of 

infrastructure.noreply@govcms.gov.au

Sent: Wednesday, 2 October 2024 4:12 PM

To: CleanerCars

Subject: submission to: Proposed New Vehicle Efficiency Standard (Exempt Vehicles) 

Determination 2024 [SEC=OFFICIAL]

Submitted on 2 October 2024

Submitted by: Anonymous 

Submitted values are: 

Step 1: Your submission 

Remain Anonymous
No 

Private Submission
No 

Published name
Japan Automobile Manufacturers Association, Inc. 

Short comment
We generally agree with the government’s proposal. 
We understand that vehicles with a weight of 3.5-4.5t will be exempted until a new test method is established 
under ADR Revision, but we request an appropriate lead time for the introduction of the new test method to 
NVES. 

Step 2: Contact details 

 

 

Organisation (if applicable)
Japan Automobile Manufacturers Association, Inc. 

Email notification
CleanerCars@infrastructure.gov.au 
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Consultation name
Proposed New Vehicle Efficiency Standard (Exempt Vehicles) Determination 2024 


